
2025 NATIONALS CLOTHING SALES 

              
 

This year CKC Embroidery is making the clothing with our National’s logo.  Since several 

people have asked for clothing with the CSPCA logo, you can also purchase clothing and 

items with the CSPCA logo.  They are offering Embroidery, Sublimation, and Screen 

Printing.   You can get Jackets, Tumblers, Hats, Vests, Bags, Aprons, etc. The logo on T-

shirts will be with sublimation and screen printing, unless there is a special request for 

embroidery. 
 

This year there will be no clothing for sale at our National Specialty.  All clothing must 

be purchased from their website and it will be shipped to you.  They have made a 

comment that the shirts are on the smaller side so you may want to order a size up 

from your normal size. 

 

You will find everything that is for sale on the following website.  Instructions on how to 

order are on the home page.  Just click on any item you are interested in to see all the colors 

etc.  Don’t miss the deadline of 8/15/25 to order your clothing.  Part of all the sales will go 

to the CSPCA to help defray the cost of our National Specialty. 

 

https://www.companycasuals.com/CSPCA/start.jsp   

 

https://www.companycasuals.com/CSPCA/start.jsp

